
Hunter’s Hill Council is reviewing the Plan of 
Management for Boronia Park which will guide the 
future use and management of the reserve. 

Council has engaged Thompson Berrill Landscape 
Design Pty Ltd to review the Plan.

A key element of the Plan of Management will be 
understanding community aspirations for the reserve. 
Council wants to hear from the community about how 
the reserve should be used now and what should be 
done to ensure its value is maintained into the future.

Extensive consultation is planned and there are a 
number of ways for residents, users and stakeholders 
to become involved in the development of the Plan. If 
you are interested in the future of Boronia Park please 
get involved.

HOW YOU CAN GET INVOLVED?

1. Complete the survey

Visit Council’s website www.huntershill.nsw.gov.au 
and complete the online survey. If you would like a 
printed copy of the survey mailed to you please 
contact Council Ph: 9879 9400 and you can return by 
post.

2. Come talk to us in the park

The project team will be at Boronia Park on Friday 
15 August from 8.00am to 10.00am and on Saturday 
16 August from 2pm to 4pm. Please come along.

3. Focus groups

The consultant team will be facilitating focus group 
meetings with key user groups, community interest 
groups and stakeholders in August 2014.

If you are part of a local club, user or interest group 
your nominated offi  cials or liaison person will be 
contacted.  If you would like to attend a focus group 
meeting, please contact Council Ph: 9879 9400 or 
email: council@huntershill.nsw.gov.au

4. Exhibition of Draft Plan

Once the draft Plan has been completed it will be 
placed on Public Exhibition to allow comments from 
the community prior to it being fi nalised.

MORE INFORMATION? 

If you would like any further information about the 
Plan please contact Jacqui Vollmer, Bushland 
    Management Offi  cer, Hunter’s 

Hill Council, Ph (02) 9879 9439 
or via email:
council@huntershill.nsw.gov.au
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